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Front Office Information Family Corner

Student Support Counselor Corner Upcoming Events

Front office will be

closed from Friday

December 18th at

4:00pm thru

Monday, January

4th at 8:00am. 

Hello Sparks families, my name is Marianny Santana and I am

the Special Education Manager for North Central

Elementary. I have had the great opportunity of meeting

many of our families and students! I would like to remind

families that if you have any questions regarding supports

for your student here at NCE please reach out to me via

email and we can schedule a time to speak based off of your

concerns. Our special education program helps ALL

students be successful here at NCE all the way from Speech

therapy to academic supports. My email address is

Marianny.Santana@yesprep.org.

Do you need to speak with Student Support

Counselor? Please feel free to contact me anytime.

Mrs. Eunice Arzate 

(713) 924-0854

Eunice.arzate@yesprep.org

Families,

It has been such a joy celebrating holiday spirit week with

our Sparks this week.  We are proud of the ways that our

students have demonstrated passion, energy, and joy as

they engage in social-emotional learning, academic

content, and in building relationships with their teachers

and classmates.  We hope you enjoy your holiday season,

stay safe, and we will see you all in January.

Dear NCE Sparks Families, 

Wishing everyone a very Happy Holidays and a

Happy New Year!!! Please stay safe and stay

healthy! Just a reminder to complete the Student

Daily Health Check on Monday, January 4th 2021.

School will be back in session on Tuesday, January

5, 2021. During the holidays, if your child

experiences any symptoms related to COVID-19,

please seek medical care. (Some symptoms to

monitor – fever, chills, cough, shortness of breath,

sore throat, muscle pain, loss of taste or smell,

nausea/vomit, fatigue, or headache)

Winter Holiday will take place from

Monday, December 21st thru Tuesday

January 5th

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!



Tuesday, Dec. 22nd Wednesday, Dec.  23rd Thursday, Dec. 24th Friday, Dec. 25th

It was such a joy to see all our SPARKS creative outfits this week. Congratulation parents, way to go!

Sparks' Life
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